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HB 3086 would change the representation of the seven-member ODFW Commission 

to the five river basin management areas instead of six congressional districts. The 

river basin management areas would give the Commission better geographical 

representation from around the state, making it a better model for wildlife 

management. I support HB 3086 as written or with the -2 amendment; I am opposed 

to the -1 amendment. 

 

The legislature needs to know that Oregon’s sportsmen & women want better 

regional representation on the ODFW Commission! 


